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Alabama Power i
I

thyeelecinc system i
December 15, 1982

Director NRR Qk1Nuclear Reactor Relations *
USNRC
Phillips Building

,

7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 200]4

Dear Sir:

In accordance with Alabama Power Company Administrative Procedure
,

FNP-0-AP-4, Control of Plant Documents and Records, attached are revisions
to the FNP Emergency Plan. I

l
l

Please verify that you have received the documents listed on the '

transmittal with the corresponding copy numbers. !

.Please sign and return the Document Transmittal Form as soon as
possible to the following address:

Alabama Power Company
Farley Nuclear Plant
Box 470
Ashford, AL 36312 ,

ATTN: Document Control Supervisor i

If you should have any questions, please call me at (205) 899-5156 Ext. 422.

Sincerely,

.

Md
U

Joty B. /Iudspeth[ l Supervisor
( FNP Document Contro

JBH:hre

cc: Larry W. Enfinger C)
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